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Ferguson, a Farming Revolution Tim Bolton 2020-03-24 Tom
Bolton's account of how Harry Ferguson and his
inventions changed the world of farming forever.
Framework for Financial Decisions Sihler 1971
Farm Woman 1986
Practical Farm Ideas Quarterly 1992
Rural Living 1978-11
Fighting Nature Peta Tait 2016-08-10 Throughout the 19th
century animals were integrated into staged scenarios of
confrontation, ranging from lion acts in small cages to
large-scale re-enactments of war. Initially presenting a
handful of exotic animals, travelling menageries grew to
contain multiple species in their thousands. These 19th-
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Handbook of Bioenergy Crops Nasir El Bassam 2010 This
completely revised second edition includes new
information on biomass in relation to climate change,
new coverage of vital issues including the "food versus
fuel" debate, and essential new information on "second
generation" fuels and advances in conversion techniques.
The book begins with a guide to biomass accumulation,
harvesting, transportation and storage, as well as
conversion technologies for biofuels. This is followed
by an examination of the environmental impact and
economic and social dimensions, including prospects for
renewable energy. The book then goes on to cover all the
main potential energy crops.
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century menageries entrenched beliefs about the human
right to exploit nature through war-like practices
against other animal species. Animal shows became a
stimulus for antisocial behaviour as locals taunted
animals, caused fights, and even turned into violent
mobs. Human societal problems were difficult to separate
from issues of cruelty to animals. Apart from reflecting
human capacity for fighting and aggression, and the
belief in human dominance over nature, these animal
performances also echoed cultural fascination with
conflict, war and colonial expansion, as the grand
spectacles of imperial power reinforced state authority
and enhanced public displays of nationhood and
nationalistic evocations of colonial empires. Fighting
nature is an insightful analysis of the historical
legacy of 19th-century colonialism, war, animal
acquisition and transportation. This legacy of
entrenched beliefs about the human right to exploit
other animal species is yet to be defeated. "Peta Tait
brings to the book an impressive scholarly command of
the documentary material, from which she draws a range
of vivid examples and revealing analyses of human–animal
confrontation in popular entertainments ... The book is
written with verve and clarity, and will be of interest
to a wide readership in performance studies and cultural
history." Professor Jane R. Goodall, Western Sydney
University Peta Tait FAHA is Professor of Theatre and
Drama at La Trobe University and Visiting Professor at
the University of Wollongong, and author of Wild and
dangerous performances: animals, emotions, circus
(2012).
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categories as antiques, boats, books, cameras, coins,
collectibles, dolls, DVDs, real estate, stamps, tickets,
and video games.
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1986 A comprehensive index to company and industry
information in business journals.
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Ringleaders of Redemption Kathryn Dickason 2021-01-15 In
popular thought, Christianity is often figured as being
opposed to dance. Conventional scholarship traces this
controversy back to the Middle Ages. Throughout the
medieval era, the Latin Church denounced and prohibited
dancing in religious and secular realms, often aligning
it with demonic intervention, lust, pride, and
sacrilege. Historical sources, however, suggest that
medieval dance was a complex and ambivalent phenomenon.
During the High and Late Middle Ages, Western
theologians, liturgists, and mystics not only tolerated
dance; they transformed it into a dynamic component of
religious thought and practice. This book investigates
how dance became a legitimate form of devotion in
Christian culture. Sacred dance functioned to gloss
scripture, frame spiritual experience, and imagine the
afterlife. Invoking numerous manuscript and visual
sources (biblical commentaries, sermons, saints' lives,
ecclesiastical statutes, mystical treatises, vernacular
literature, and iconography), this book highlights how
medieval dance helped shape religious identity and
social stratification. Moreover, this book shows the
political dimension of dance, which worked in the
service of Christendom, conversion, and social cohesion.
In Ringleaders of Redemption, Kathryn Dickason reveals a
long tradition of sacred dance in Christianity, one that
the professionalization and secularization of
Renaissance dance obscured, and one that the Reformation
silenced and suppressed.
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